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2A News 

What’s Happening in Second Grade!  

Reading - This week we will wrap up our stories 
from last week while focusing on our reading 
comprehension and the accuracy of our reading. 

Spelling Words - (words with long ‘e’ sound spelled 
with ‘ee’ and ‘ea’) teeth, sheep, wheel, sneeze, free, 
speak, beach, please, teach, team
Challenge Words - paragraph, quarter

Writing - We will take time to review the parts of a 
well-written paragraph and then students will write 
a paragraph of their own, showing their 
understanding.

 The students all wanted to say hi by writing their name on 
our brand new Promethean Board!

Dates to Remember:

* Mid-Trimester reports will 
be coming home on Friday.

* February 14th is a half day.  
School will resume 
February 19th.  
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Math – We will continue our money chapter this 
week. Students will skip count and count on to add 
different coin values together and time will be spent 
solving story problems involving quarters, dimes, 
nickels and pennies while using the cents symbol 
appropriately. 

Science - We will start a new unit called Animals and 
their Habitats. We will learn about different 
classifications of animals and how they adapt to 
their environment.  

Religion – We continue working on our Parts of the 
Mass booklets.  

Homework – 
Monday -  Read over the habitat  
                  material sheet with your
                  parents
Tuesday  - Read the Scholastic News
                  article and then answer the
                  comprehension questions
Wednesday - Math lesson 2 & 3 pages
Thursday - Read aloud for 20 minutes
 
Have a wonderful week,
Karen Robel
krobel@holyrosaryws.org

Claire, Nathan and Noah 
writing their thank you letter 

to their parents. 

Teachers like spirit days 
too!
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